
Crisis  Pregnancy  Center
information sought
In  light  of  the  U.S.  Supreme  Court’s  ruling  on  June  24
overturning Roe v. Wade, the Baptist Record is assembling a
comprehensive  list  of  local  Crisis  Pregnancy  Centers
associated  with  Mississippi  Baptist  churches,  associations,
and ministries to be published on the Record’s website. If
your  Mississippi  Baptist  organization  is  involved  with  a
Crisis Pregnancy Center or similar ministry, please send an e-
mail to baptistrecord@mbcb.org with the center’s name, street
address,  telephone  number,  website  URL  (if  any),  e-mail
address, and services provided. If you prefer the physical
location of the center not be published, please omit street
address. For more information, e-mail wperkins@mbcb.org
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